
                 
      

 
 

 
 

                  11 April 2011 
 
 
Excellency, 
 
 

In our capacity as Co-facilitators of the High-Level Meeting on HIV/AIDS 
scheduled to be held from 8-10 June 2011, we are pleased to convene two informal 
meetings to consult Member States on the elements of the zero draft of the outcome 
document of the High-Level Meeting. 

 
 The meetings will be held on Friday 15 April 2011 in the ECOSOC Chamber 
from 10a.m. to 1p.m. and on Tuesday 19 April 2011 in CR 3 from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m.   

 
We look forward to your active participation and continued engagement in this 

important process.  
 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.                                            
                                                             
 
 
 
 

  
H.E.  Mr Charles Ntwaagae 

Co-Facilitator 
Permanent Representative 

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Botswana  
to the United Nations 

H.E. Mr Gary Quinlan 
Co-Facilitator 

Permanent Representative 
Permanent Mission of Australia  

to the United Nations 
 

                                  


